
  

 

 

 

Michigan Humane Connects Adoptable Pets with Loving Homes  

During PetSmart Charities National Adoption Week 

 

Cat and Kitten Adoptions at Roseville PetSmart Takes Place Nov. 7-13 

 

WHO: Michigan Humane is proud to partner with PetSmart Charities® to bring adoptable cats and kittens 

to Roseville PetSmart in support of National Adoption Week, taking place November 7-13. 

 

WHAT: During the in-store event, Michigan Humane invites potential pet parents to meet adoptable 

cats and kittens in their area. Opportunities will be given to spend time with these animals in need of 

loving homes. Michigan Humane staff and volunteers will help potential adopters learn about caring for 

a cat and the types of tools, products, and services they may need.  

 

WHEN/WHERE: Adoptable cats and kittens will be available at: 

• PetSmart Roseville 

o 20530 East 13 Mile Road Roseville, MI 48066  

o 9 am to 9 pm Monday through Saturday; 10 am to 7 pm Sunday 

 

WHY: Each year, more than 5 million pets enter animal shelters in need of loving homes. 

 

“Pets make our lives better,” said Michigan Humane CEO and President Matt Pepper. “Michigan 

Humane supports providing access to pet ownership for everyone.” 

 

“National Adoption Week is an ideal opportunity to give a pet what they need most – people to love,” 

said Heidi Fulcher, Sr. Adoptions Grant Manager at PetSmart Charities. “When you adopt a pet, you also 

help shelters make more room for others in need. We’re thankful for Michigan Humane’s partnership in 

preparing pets for the best start in their new homes.” 

 

For more information: 

Lish Dorset, Director of Marketing & Communications at Michigan Humane 

Ldorset@MichiganHumane.org | 248.703.4752 
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